
 
MUPY organized a sharing session about ’Studies in France’
 

November 13, 2019 
 
On November 13, 2019, MUPY’s International Relations Unit welcomed Campus France Thailand’s
representative who visited MUPY to deliver a presentation about ’Studies in France’ to Mahidol
University students and staff at Room 404, Faculty of Pharmacy. In addition, Dr. Duangjai
Tungmunnithum, MUPY’s lecturer of Pharmaceutical Botany’s Department, also shared her experiences as
a Junior Fellowship Recipient and a Campus France Alumna with the audience.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2630


